
 
 
 
 
Communiqué 66 is a special situation.  Following the end of the Rob Lerman 
term as Commander STARFLEET, there was some confusion on what was the 
next issue to be produced.  Robbie Lewis had produced Issue #65, which was 
put out by the incoming McGinnis administration, and, Dwaine Gleason was 
supposed to have masters for another issue ready to go (this was later 
determined to be the missing #64).  Doug Glenn the incoming CQ Editor and 
Chief of Communications, decided to make sure their was no confusion to start 
the McGinnis CQs, so they chose to start with number 67.  Thus #66 was not 
only never printed and mailed, it was simple never produced. 
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